
  

 

 
8 November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Stevens 
 
Your Request for Information: FOI-0795-19 
 
Thank you for your request for information which has been processed under the Freedom of 
Information (FOI) Act 2000. 
 
Your request and the response are below: 
 
Your request 
 
Could you please answer the following questions with regards to this Freedom of Information 
Request. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-england-london-49919559 
How much money has the Hospital spent on Legal fees with regards to Baby T, in trying to terminate 
life support on this Baby.please give details of the amount of money spent on legal fees from the 
start of the case to present day. 
 
Our response 
 
The Trust does not hold this information at this point as all of the invoices have not been received. 
 
You may wish to contact us again at a later date to request the information. 
 
 

The information we have provided is the copyright of Barts Health NHS Trust (unless stated 
otherwise). You may re-use the information in accordance with the Open Government Licence: 
https://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/ 
For  information  which  is  not  Barts Health NHS Trust copyright e.g. external websites, please 
contact the named party directly. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with how your request has been handled, please contact the FOI Co-ordinator 
to see if your concerns can be addressed informally. 
 
Alternatively, you can request a formal internal review of our response. Please state that you are 
requesting an internal review and address your complaint in writing to: 
 
 

Freedom of Information 
c/o Corporate Records Office,  

Barts Health NHS Trust, 
Lower Ground Floor,  

9 Prescot Street, 
Aldgate, London E1 8PR  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-england-london-49919559
https://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/


 
 

Head of Information Governance 
Barts Health NHS Trust 
Email: foi.bartshealth@nhs.net   
 
Postal address:  
Head of Information Governance,  
c/o Corporate Records Office,  
Barts Health NHS Trust,  
Lower Ground Floor,  
9 Prescot St,  
Aldgate,  
E1 8PR 
 
If, after we have addressed your complaint, you remain dissatisfied with how we have responded, 
you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner (Tel: 01625 545 745). Details are shown 
at www.ico.org.uk.   
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Maria Björklund 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
Barts Health NHS Trust 
9 Prescot Street 
London, E1 8PR 
T: 020 7480 4866  
 
Website: www.bartshealth.nhs.uk  
foi.bartshealth@nhs.net   
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